
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28th October 2015 
 

Mr P Whitehead 
The Planning Inspectorate  
4/03 Kite Wing 
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square 
Bristol BS1 6PN 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr P Whitehead 
 

Economic Development and Planning 
Wiltshire Council 

County Hall 
Bythesea Road 

Trowbridge 
Wiltshire 

BA14 8JN 
 
 
 

Your ref: 
Our ref : AC/PT 

 
Re: Chippenham Site Allocations Plan Examination – Request under section 20 (7C) of the 
Town and Country Planning Act 2004 (as amended) – Main Modifications 
 
Wiltshire Council have been considering the issues you have raised in your Initial Appraisal 
of the Chippenham Site Allocations Plan dated 14 September 2015 (EX1/1) and your letter 
to the Council of 5 October 2015 (EX/5). 
In light of this information, I write to request that you accept this letter as a formal request, 
that as part of the examination process, you will consider making recommendations to the 
Council for any main modifications you consider are necessary to make the Plan sound. 
This request is made in accordance with the above Act in order for the Council to progress 
the Chippenham Site Allocations Plan to adoption, following necessary consultation upon 
any of the main modifications that may be proposed. 
 

 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Georgina Clampitt-dix  
Head of Service 
Economic Development & Planning 
 
Direct line: 01225 713472 
Email: georgina.clampitt-dix@wiltshire.gov.uk 
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